
JACKSONVILLE SCHOOL OF BRIDGE BOARD MEETING 
APRIL 22, 2020 

 
The meeting, via Zoom, was called to order at 1:05pm by President Linda O’Dell.  Present:  Lynn Brown, 
Mark Franzoni, Aldo Cardia, Anne Landry, Jan Madsen, Melissa Sovereign and Nancy Whitmire.  Absent:  
Lorie Holmes and John Orren. 
 
Agenda:  Reopening of JSOB. 
 
The club will reopen not earlier than June 1, if conditions permit. 
 
JSOB will await word from ACBL and Governor DeSantis on a timeline and phasing in of reopening 
procedures. 
 
ACBL has not yet cancelled our May Sectional Tournament.  The decision will be made early in May. 
 
When the club reopens, there will be a strict protocol for participants. 
 
The club received $750 for the first two weeks of Support Your Club games.  Members are encouraged 
to continue their support of this game. 
 
A board meeting has been scheduled for Monday, May 11, at 1:00pm, via Zoom. 
 
Mark Franzoni made a motion to adjourn.  The motion was seconded by Melissa Sovereign.  The motion 
carried unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 1:30pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy Whitmire, Secretary 

 


